
 

NOTICE 

 Date - 25/09/2021 

 
All the candidates who have done their admission on-line for 1st Phase admission  

On-line process (session 2021-2022) in South Calcutta Law College are hereby  

Informed that on continuation of our previous notice for physical verification on  

21/09/2021 , the verification process on 28/09/2021 and 29/09/2021 be  

cancelled due to the alert of enhance heavy rain fall activity in South Bengal ,   

 by Govt. of West Bengal and  Ministry of earth science , Govt. of India. 

 

The date of physical verification will be announced later in the college website.  

 

 

 

By order  

Dr. Nayna Chatterji 

Vice - Principal 


